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Reference: F-2021-0103 6 

Dear Requester: 

On 17 February 2021, the Office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received your 
17 February 2021 correspondence seeking records under the Freedom of Information Act for: 

Records related to the videogame “Six Days in Fallujah” generated from 2004 through 
2010. 

This letter serves to acknowledge that CIA has received your request, and to further let you 
know that CIA has assigned your request the reference number provided above. In future 
correspondence, please use this number to facilitate this office’s location of your case 
information. 

In the event that the Office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator has questions or requires 
additional information or clarification from you to proceed with processing your request, a 
representative will contact you. Unless you object, this office will search for CIA-originated 
records up to and including the date that the Agency begins its search. You may contact this 
office via telephone at (703) 613-1287, should you Wish to Withdraw your request. 

To check the status of your request, please visit: https://WWW.cia.gov/readingroom/request/ status 
and input the reference number provided above. 

Sincerely, 

//.1/W 
Mark Lilly 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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